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Products being discontinued:  

Product Description 

D635 Pressure Control Valve with integrated electronics, NG6 

D635K  ATEX certified Pressure Control Valve with integrated electronics, NG6 

Schedule: 

End of Life Announcement October 1, 2025 

Phase-Out  
New orders accepted up until this date. 

December 31, 2027 

Service 
Repair and support is available until this date. 

December 31, 2029 

Discontinued 
The products are no longer available from Moog following this date.  

January 1, 2030 

Note: All warranty will be honored 
Disclaimer: The possibility of repairs during the service period is highly dependent on the availability of the hardware 
components at the time of repair. Moog will endeavor to maintain the ability to repair the products for the period 
specified above. However, due to circumstances beyond its control, it may not be able to fulfill this obligation. 

Alternative product suggestions:  

Discontinued Product Alternative Product Modifications needed or 1:1 replacement? 

D635 D638 Modifications may be necessary 

D635K D638K Modifications may be necessary 

Reason for product end of life:  

Technical: Using outdated technology concepts means that the products are no longer 
compatible with current market standards or customer expectations. 

Infrastructure: Maintaining the infrastructure in the production environment to manufacture, 
assemble and test products is becoming increasingly challenging. 

Supply chain: Sourcing of third-party components for our product(s) is severely hampered due 
to obsolescence of those components or sometimes impossible due to the absence of suitable 
alternative products. 

Contact: 

M.Vella mvella@moog.com 

M.Buechsenstein  mbuechsenstein@moog.com 

 


